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The	article	explains	the	Department	of	Labor's	final	regulations	(February	2012)	of	covered	service
providers'	disclosures.	These	regulations	assist	fiduciaries	of	retirement	plans	in	determining
whether	their	arrangements	with	services	providers	qualify	as	reasonable	arrangements	as	required
by	the	Employee	Retirement	Income	Security	Act	of	1974	(ERISA).
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